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2022-2023 
. 

It is that exciting time of year again. The leaves 

are changing, the new 1st years have settled in. 

We have opened enrolment for September 2022. 

You can find application forms, prospectus, 

virtual tours and presentations on the school 

website.  The school is accepting applications 

from Thursday the 11th of November until 

Friday the 10th of December, and incoming 

students will be contacted on the 17th of 

December. After this, applicants must accept the 

offer of admission by January 7th.  
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Breaking News……  

UCS will host an exciting live streamed virtual, 

interactive Open Night. Details announced next 

week….. Stay Tuned!!!! 

 
ucsoffice@ ursulinecollegesligo.ie 
 
071 9161653 
 
www.ursulinecollegesligo.ie 
 

 
 

We can’t wait to meet you….. 
 

As Transition year students of the Ursuline, we, the 

Newsletter team, want to tell you about all of the 

exciting opportunities in UCS. There is a wide and 

varied extra-curricular programme, where there is a  

range of activities, with something for everyone.  There 

are also many student leadership opportunities such as 

the Student Council, Green Council, and Sports 

Council. The students and staff have very positive 

relationships which has helped to create a strong and 

vibrant community of learning.  

http://www.ursulinecollegesligo.ie/


Sports Success 
Congratulations to our Senior A 

Hockey team who had a great 

victory over Sligo Grammar 

School in their 1st league game of 

the season this week. Well done girls! 

 

Our Senior B team played three exciting 

matches against some tough competition. The 

girls played well and despite losing their first 

two games, finished strongly with a draw.  

 

We would also like to wish the best of luck to 

Mairéad Mc Intyre, 1st year, and Sophie Quinn 

and Rachel Mc Goldrick, both 2nd year, who 

were chosen to represent the Connacht Schools 

U15 soccer team.  

 
 

They will be competing at the 

Interprovincial tournament from 

November 19th to the 21st in 

Dublin! Congratulations girls! 

 

The Importance of Our School Councils 
 

Our Green Council and Student Council members 

received their badges this week. The elected members 

help our school community run smoothly. The Green 

Council is working tirelessly towards making real and 

significant changes in our school – raising awareness on 

core environmental issues.  They are working to obtain 

our 5th Green Schools flag this year in the area of 

energy. They are also focusing on the issue of fast 

fashion. Thank you for helping us to make UCS a more 

environmentally friendly place.  

Junior Council 

 
 

The Student Council provides a place for students to have 

their opinions and voices heard. Our members help 

ensure students' needs are met, and that they can voice 

any concerns they have. They fundraise for important 

causes, address issues in the school, and represent the 

student body as a whole. They look forward to making 

the rest of this year enjoyable and successful for all 

students in our school. Keep up this very important work. 

#schoolspirit #positiveattitude #weareucs 

 

Senior Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Healthy Ireland Programme 

3rd, 5th & Transition years recently 

attended a Healthy Ireland 

talk given by nutritionist and 

dietician, Siobhan O'Farrell. This talk 

highlighted the importance of food 

and lifestyles choices and how they can impact 

our lives in many ways. This is the first part of 

a programme which will focus on physical and 

mental health issues. The girls were given a 

recipe booklet full of delicious and healthy 

recipes for breakfast, lunch and dinner……. 

Look out for some tasty treats coming your 

way!!!! #active #healthy 

 
 

 

 

Science Week 
 

 

 

 

This week was science week, which provided an 

excellent chance for students to gain a better 

understanding of science in their everyday lives. The 

girls spent the week exploring the endless possibilities 

in the world of science! Our Transition year students 

celebrated this in physics class by trying out ‘Upside-

down glasses’  
(no student was hurt in the wearing of these glass….. lol) 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

#FridayFriday  

Stay strong, there is always a rainbow after every 

storm! 
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